City issues notice for sidewalk repair
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The City of Gallup will be working in the area of Second Street on a temporary sidewalk repair,
on the east side of the street.

Repairs will take place on the stretch of Highway 602 South Second Street between Logan
Avenue and Green Avenue from June 2-4.

The city asks residents to be aware, reduce speed, and obey all posted traffic signs.

For more information, please contact the City of Gallup Public Works Department at
505-863-1290.
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